Revisions to Procurment Bulletin 97-7

Listed below are corrections and clarifications for projects included in the Kentucky Transportation Cabinet's
Procurement Bulletin for Engineering and Related Services, Bulletin No. 97-7 dated March 1997.

LAUREL COUNTY -11-008.00

There was a question of the project limits as they apply to the KY 192 interchange. The selected
consultant shall study the interchange from approximately the intersection of KY 192 and Country Club
Ln. to theintersection of KY 192 and KY 1006. The Department would like to have cost estimates for
upgrading KY 192 to 5 lanes, but the design of the upgrade most likely will be a separate project.

MCcCRACKEN-LIVINGSTON COUNTIES - 1-1115.00

The advertisement inadvertently listed Urban Roadway Design as a prequalification requirement instead
of Surveying. Prequalification in the area of Surveying and Rural Roadway Design is required.
Prequalification in the area of Urban Roadway Design is not required.

NELSON COUNTY 4-184.00

The advertisement inadvertently listed Urban Roadway Design as a prequalification requirement instead
of Surveying. Prequalification in the area of Surveying and Rural Roadway Design is required.
Prequalification in the area of Urban Roadway Design is not required.

HARDIN-MEADE 429/.00

The advertisement inadvertently listed Urban Roadway Design as a prequalification requirement instead
of Surveying. Prequalification in the area of Surveying and Rural Roadway Design is required.
Prequalification in the area of Urban Roadway Design is not required.

Annette Coffey, P.E.

Director

Division of Professional Services
Kentucky Transportation Cabinet
(502) 564-4555
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